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Comments: I am not in favor of the proposed Roller Coaster on the Sandia mountains.  This is an increased fire

risk in a time that we cannot afford one.  I am also concerned that it will disrupt the habitat of wildlife as well as be

noise pollution for the hikers who are enjoying the peace and beauty of the mountains.  Please reconsider this

terrible idea and put the coaster anywhere besides this rare and pristine environment.


